From: Anthony Etolle <anthony.etolle@lacity.org>
Sent time: 09/20/2018 02:18:24 PM

To: Christopher DeMonbrun <chris.demonbrun@]lacity.org>; Sunbula Azieh <sunbula.azieh@lacity.org>; Albert Lew <albert.lew@lacity.org>
Cec: Jennifer Martinez <jen.martinez@lacity.org>; Tina Navarro <tina.navarro@lacity.org>
Subject: Hollywood Center Project - Notice of ELDP

Attachments: Hollywood Center Project - Notice of ELDP.pdf

For your attention.

Tony Etolle

Administrative Coordinator

LA Sanitation, WESD

Email: anthony.etolle@lacity.org
Phone: 323-342-6248

Fax: 323-342-6210

This electronic message transmission contains information from the City of Los Angeles, which may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use
of the content of this information is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail and delete the original message and any attachment without reading or
saving in any manner.
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Hollywood Center Project - Notice of ELDP.pdf

FORM GEN. 160 (Rev. 8-12)
CITY OF LOS ANGELES
INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

DATE: September 18, 2018

TO: Vincent P. Bertoni, Director of Planning
Department of City Planning

Attn: Luciralia Ibarra, City Planner

Department of City Planning

FROM: Ali Poosti, Division Manager
Wastewater Engineering Services Divisio
LA Sanitation and Environment

SUBJECT: HOLLYWOOD CENTER PROJECT - NOTICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL
LEADERSHIP DEVELOPMENT PROJECT

This is in response to your August 17, 2018 Notice of Environmental Leadership Development
Project for the proposed mixed-use project located at 1720-1724, 1740-1768, 1745-1753, and
1770 N Vine St; 1746-1764 N Ivar Ave; 1733-1741 N Argyle Ave; 6236, 6270 and 6334 W
Yucca St, Los Angeles, California 90028. LA Sanitation, Wastewater Engineering Services
Division has received and logged the notification. Upon review, it has been determined that the
project is unrelated to sewers and does not require any hydraulic analysis. Please notify our
office in the instance that additional environmental review is necessary for this project.

If you have any questions, please call Christopher DeMonbrun at (323) 342-1567 or email at
chris.demonbrun@]lacity.org

CD/AP:sa

c: Kosta Kaporis, LASAN
Christopher DeMonbrun, LASAN

File Location: CEQA Review\FINAL CEQA Response LTRs\FINAL DRAFT\Hollywood Center Project - Notice of ELDP.doc



